
Yes on SB 2307 
Dear Representatives,  

I am writing to you to ask you to vote yes on SB 2307. 

 

• The public libraries should not be a place for sexual material to be accessed by 
minors. 

• Parents should not have to worry about what their children might see at a public 
library, accidental or not.  

• I should not have to cover my children’s eyes in a public library. 

• The person responsible for displaying sexual material should face punishment, just 
as a person would for sharing sexual content digitally with a minor. 

 

Please pass SB 2307 for the protection of our children. 

 

Thank you, 

Carmen Troutman 

District 23 
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